State of Wisconsin
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
101 S. Webster Street
Box 7921
Madison WI 53707-7921

Tony Evers, Governor Adam N. Payne, Secretary Telephone 608-266-2621 Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 TTY Access via relay - 711



August 2, 2023

David Basken 2519 Woodland Drive Manitowoc, WI 54220

Subject: Discontinuation of Funding for Temporary Emergency Water Supply

Dear Mr. Basken:

This letter is intended as a follow up to the Variance for Extension of Temporary Emergency Water letter sent to you on July 20, 2022, to notify you that the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources ("department") is discontinuing the funding of the temporary emergency water supply that has been provided to you since January 14, 2022. The department is no longer authorized by law to provide for a temporary emergency water supply under Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 738, because laboratory results of a water sample from your well indicate that your well no longer contains contaminants above the maximum levels set forth in Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 140 and Wis. Admin. Code ch. 809, or above the Department of Health Services' (DHS) recommended enforcement standards and/or the cumulative risk hazard index for per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).

The water vendor will contact you to make arrangements for the return of any equipment and deposits, if applicable. If you wish to continue the water supply, you may make private arrangements with the vendor.

Please contact Gwen Saliares at 920-510-4343, or <u>gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov</u> if you have any questions about this letter.

Sincerely,

Benjamin H. Vondra

Benjam H. Vinda

State and Federal Programs Section Chief Remediation and Redevelopment Program



State of Wisconsin
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
101 S. Webster Street
Box 7921
Madison WI 53707-7921

Tony Evers, Governor Adam N. Payne, Secretary Telephone 608-266-2621 Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 TTY Access via relay - 711



August 2, 2023

Chris den Heijer 2722 Woodland Drive Manitowoc, WI 54220

Subject: Discontinuation of Funding for Temporary Emergency Water Supply

Dear Mr. den Heijer:

This letter is intended as a follow up to the Variance for Extension of Temporary Emergency Water letter sent to you on July 20, 2022, to notify you that the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources ("department") is discontinuing the funding of the temporary emergency water supply that has been provided to you since January 14, 2022. The department is no longer authorized by law to provide for a temporary emergency water supply under Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 738, because laboratory results of a water sample from your well indicate that your well no longer contains contaminants above the maximum levels set forth in Wis. Admin. Code ch. NR 140 and Wis. Admin. Code ch. 809, or above the Department of Health Services' (DHS) recommended enforcement standards and/or the cumulative risk hazard index for per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).

The water vendor will contact you to make arrangements for the return of any equipment and deposits, if applicable. If you wish to continue the water supply, you may make private arrangements with the vendor.

Please contact Gwen Saliares at 920-510-4343, or <u>gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov</u> if you have any questions about this letter.

Sincerely,

Benjamin H. Vondra

Benjam H. Vinda

State and Federal Programs Section Chief Remediation and Redevelopment Program

